
Unto the Imperial Privy Council and its members; and unto His Imperial Majesty, Alastair, 
Archduke of Canberry, King of the Southlands and sovereign of his other territories under the 
Light of Glor’diadel 
From: Count Clarence Soaringspire 
 
It has come to the attention of a prized adviser to the House of Soaringspire that you have 
interest in producing vollers of high quality and stability.  He has asked me to send this letter of 
introduction on his behalf and has taken to our townhouse in Canberry City to await your reply. 
 
I assure you that Sir Caleoglas Mal’quenwe has served the County well these 200 years and 
has never given any cause for our concern. 
 
He is an expert in the working of the various glasses and has experience with Voller design as 
well. It is these skills and that knowledge that he brings to the table. 
 
He is his own man, and while we have treasured his advice and support, we can but heartily 
back any effort of his to further his own interests, particularly when they stand to benefit the 
Empire as a whole. 
 
I remain yours. 


